AAUW Hosting Affordable Health
Care Act Presentation at SWOSU this
Tuesday

09.19.2013

Curious about the Affordable Care Act and how it will affect everyone in 20147

Regional University System of Oklahoma Benefits Coordinator Beth Lott will talk about
the ACA this Tuesday, September 24, at an open forum on the campus of Southwestern
Oklahoma State University in Weatherford. The 7 p.m. session will be held at the
SWOSU Conference Center. The public is invited, and admission is free.

Lott was asked to come to SWOSU by the Weatherford branch of the American
Association of University Women (AAUW) in an effort to provide basic information

on health care reform. Her presentation focuses on why individuals need insurance
coverage and what sort of options are available. In addition, Lott will bring information
for small business owners.

The SWOSU Conference Center is located at the corner of Seventh and Davis Streets
in Weatherford.

AAUW membership is open to all individuals who have completed a college/university
degree (associate, bachelor’s, master’s or doctorate). Current college students are
eligible for a free student e-affiliate membership. The AAUW Weatherford branch
meets once each month, September through April, to conduct educational, community
service and social activities. The organization also hosts the SWOSU Tech Trek math

& science camp for girls entering the gt grade. For more information about this event
or about AAUW, contact Darla Davenport at 580.774.3071 or at the following website:
http://weatherford-ok.aauw.net/.
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